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Public Comments 
 

 

Section 10-9-3.5 Public Notice  

I agree with the red line on this section.  What needs to be addressed is the 700 ft 
notification.  It needs to be based on the size of the project and the number of people 
affected.  Building a garage addition in a neighborhood doesn't require 700 ft but 
building a development that will affect thousands of people needs more people 
notified. 

This is beyond the scope of this 
update 

 
 


